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House Republicans Welcome Rep. Andrea Salinas to Legislature 

 

Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement 
following the swearing-in of State Representative Andrea Salinas (D-Lake Oswego) this morning in 
Salem: 
 
“On behalf of House Republicans, we welcome Rep. Salinas to the Legislature as the newest member of 
the Oregon House. We look forward to working with her.” 
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